
From: Catherine DeYoung [mailto:cd@sandiegobusiness.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2012 2:33 PM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Subject: letter of support 
 
Hello, 
 
I am attaching a letter of support for the Quail Brush Generation Project, on behalf of 
the San Diego Regional EDC.   A hard copy has also been put in the mail.  
 
I hope it proves helpful.  Thanks so much.   
 
 
Catherine DeYoung 
Executive Assistant to Mark Cafferty, President & CEO 
San Diego Regional Economic Development Corporation 
530 B Street, 7th Floor, San Diego,CA 92101 
cd@sandiegobusiness.org 
www.sandiegobusiness.org 
619-615-2958 direct 
619-234-8484 main 
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